
23rd February 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

TWOS DAY RESULTS

The Mead PA are delighted to let you know that a massive £529.25 was raised on Twos Day. This
far exceeded expectations and we thank you for supporting this unique fundraising opportunity.
Only another 200 years to wait until the next Twos Day!

Congratulations to Squirrels who were the class who managed to raise the most and have won
22% of the total fundraised amount for their class teacher to spend on something special for
them. Squirrels raised £73 followed closely behind by Bears who raised £67.74 and then
Hedgehogs with £61.32.  All classes made a great effort!

We hope the children make the most of their extra 22 minutes of playtime and we look forward
to hearing from Squirrels and what they spend their winnings on!

Thank you for your continued support.

The PA

themeadpa@gmail.com


